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RE: Detailed Project Description - Drilling at Prairie Creek

Follow up
Red

We are putting some finishing touches to the Detailed Project Description for
drilling at Prairie Creek. As we don't expect you would start your review before

Christmas, we will be submitting it early in the New Year.

We hope you have a good Christmas. Talk to you in the New Year.

Regards.



